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Comments: Mid-Swan Project

 

Hi Rachel,

 

I apologize for missing the comment period, I am writing anyway to offer my support for this project and request

that I be retained on the communications list.

 

I am very impressed with the proposed actions replace or mimic natural processes that have been missing from

management strategies for much of the last century.  I encourage you to work with the State and Private

landowners to assure the benefits achieved on federal lands are carried across ownership boundaries for the

betterment of whole. 

 

We own 80 acres in Section 8, T21N, R17W off of Peck Lake Rd (345 Bullock's Way).  We have developed a

formal stewardship plan for our property and are working hard to restore our small portion of the forest to a more

natural, healthy and resilient state. 

 

Please let me know of anything we can do to help you with this needed and important project.

 

Sincerely

 

Bill Bullock, Trustee

Bullock Family Trust

P.O. Box 942

Condon, MT 59826

Mobile: (907) 240-3851

Email: wjbullock@outlook.com

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

 


